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March 30, 2022 

RE: 2022 Delaware Watershed Conservation Fund — Closson Site Restoration  

Dear NFWF Selection Committee, 

Please accept this letter of support for the “Closson Site Restoration in the Delaware River Basin” 
project. The City of Lambertville fully supports this project as an opportunity to create connected 
public trails on the City’s largest remaining undeveloped parcel, stabilize a perennial stream, and 
build ecological resilience within a subwatershed of the Delaware River. 

Lambertville continues to lead the way on protecting the environment, setting an example for other 
cities and towns through effective ways to forge a green future. The Environmental Commission 
is integral to these efforts, providing innovative, cutting-edge recommendations to the Mayor and 
Council and educating the public about the environmental challenges facing the City. The 
Environmental Commission is committed to supporting the City with community outreach and 
volunteer efforts to ensure the successful implementation of this grant.  

On behalf of the City of Lambertville, we look forward to working with project partners and the 
community to restore the Closson Site.   

 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Peer 

Chair, Lambertville Environmental Commission 


